---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Vijay Taneja <Vijay.Taneja@arvind.in>

Date: Wed, Mar 25, 2015 at 12:42 PM

Subject: Appreciation Letter (HISAR TO AHMEDABAD)

To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com>

Dear Mr. Sachin,

| appreciate your services and assistance provided during shifting my household goods
from Hisar to Ahmedabad.

Please find attached an appreciation letter also.
Regards,

Vijay Taneja

(Head - IT)

Arvind Infrastructure Ltd. | C.G. Road, Ahmedabad - 380 009
Email : vijay.taneja@arvind.in | URL : arvindinfrastructure.com




